THE GHURCH OF JESUS GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY
47 EAST SoUTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE CrITYy, UTAH 84150-1200

March 5, 2019

To: General Authorities; General Auxiliary Presidencies; Area Seventies; Stake, Mission,
District, and Temple Presidents; Bishops and Branch Presidents

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

Using the Correct Name of the Church

The name of the Church was given by the Lord Himself when He instructed: “For thus shall
my church be called in the last days, even The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints”
(Doctrine and Covenants 115:4). To be true to that charge, we are changing the names of many of
the Church’s global communication channels as follows:

* LDS.org will become Churchof]esusChrist.org.
* The missionary-focused website Mormon.org will be changed to ComeUntoChrist.org.

*  Church social media accounts will emphasize the name of the Savior’s Church.

Over time, many Church communication channels in English will become part of
ChurchofJesusChrist.org. In coming months, Church websites and social media accounts in other
languages will be adjusted following a similar pattern. More detail can be found at
Newsroom.ChurchofJesusChrist.org.

This is a complex effort in numerous global languages and much work remains. We
encourage all to be patient and courteous as we work together to use and share the proper name of
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints throughout the world.

Jesus Christ is at the center of His Church and we will be blessed as we strive to make Him
the center of our lives.

Sincerely yours,

Recrwatl N, Nelser)d
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This letter is being translated and will be distributed to units identified as Albanian, Armenian, Bislama, Bulgarian, Cambodian,
Chinese, Chinese (Simplified), Croatian, Czech, Danish, Dutch, Estonian, Fijian, Finnish, French, German, Greek, Hungarian,
Icelandic, Indonesian, Italian, Japanese, Kiribati, Korean, Lao, Latvian, Lithuanian, Malagasy, Malay, Maltese, Marshallese,
Mongolian, Norwegian, Polish, Portuguese, Romanian, Russian, Samoan, Serbian, Sinhala, Slovak, Slovenian, Spanish, Swedish,
Tahitian, Thai, Tongan, Ukrainian, and Vietnamese. If leaders need this letter in additional languages, they may contact the Area

Presidency. Area leaders can forward requests to the Priesthood and Family Department at ext. 2-2933. 16694






